
 

 

-Translation- 
 

 
Ref. No.  RCL 018/2025  June 10th, 2025 
 
Subject: The Amendment to the Annual Registration Statement/Annual Report 2024  

(Form 56-1 One Report) of the Company 
 
To:  The President 
  The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
  With reference to the publication of the Annual Registration Statement/Annual Report 
2024 (Form 56-1 One Report) of Regional Container Lines Public Company Limited (the 
“Company”) via SETLink system of the Stock Exchange of Thailand and the Company’s website on 
March 19th, 2025. The Company would like to provide additional information regarding greenhouse 
gas emissions by including details of the verifier of the carbon footprint assessment and the 
information on greenhouse gas emissions of the Company’s fleet, to ensure the completeness of the 
information and to support the application for a reduction in the annual filing fee to the Securities and 
Exchange Commission. The Company therefore would like to notify the addition of this information 
under Section 3 Business Sustainability Development on page 70 of the Thai version and page 68 of 
the English version. Shareholders can access the revised Form 56-1 One Report on the Company’s 
website at https://www.rclgroup.com/OneReport from June 10th, 2025, onwards. 
  This update does not contain any material information that would impact investment 
decisions. 
 

  Please be informed accordingly. 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

-signed- 
 

(Ms. Nadrudee Rungruengphon) 
Company Secretary 

 
 
 
Company Secretary 
Tel. 02-296-1093 / 02-296-1395 

https://www.rclgroup.com/OneReport

